
Year 6 Home Learning Activities 

Maths: 

Whilst not in school, I would encourage your child to practice the Year 6 assessment papers that will 

be similar to those that they will do for the SATS. These include Mental Maths Arithmetic papers as 

well as Reasoning Papers.  I have also included the answers so you can refer to these if need be.  

In addition to the above, children can feel free to practice their times tables on TT Rockstars. Their 

login should be stuck in at the front of their Reading Log. The link for TT Rockstars is below.  

https://ttrockstars.com/ 

 

English 

I have also attached SPAG papers so the children can revise over these areas that we have covered 

this year. Please let them attempt to answer the questions independently, then afterwards, they can 

look at the answers as this will further their understanding.  

This term we have written some Diary entries and Newspaper articles.  Children could write a 

Newspaper article linked to any current event in the news or even any significant event in history.  

They could also keep a diary (on a book or laptop) and add an entry at the end of each day 

recounting on the events of their day. Please find below the features they will need to include when 

writing a Newspaper Article and Diary Entry.  

 

Features of a Newspaper Article 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://ttrockstars.com/


Features of a Diary Entry 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reading: 

The reading expectation whilst off school, is that your child read to you for at least 20 minutes a day. 

In addition to this, you should ask your child some insightful and probing questions about the story 

to encourage their thinking. A list of example questions are below. We would also encourage you to 

read a novel to your child as well, as modelling good reading is proven to be incredibly successful in 

helping your child to progress. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please be aware that www.twinkl.co.uk (a fantastic resource website) have said that they will offer 

teachers and parents free membership for a month if the school closes as a result of coronavirus. 

The website has some incredible resources and Power Points which can be used to help show 

examples to your child before they are expected to complete a task.  

This website offers resources for all subjects, not just maths, so it is well worth looking into.  

http://www.twinkl.co.uk/

